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Good Morning, 

    Mary & I as well as the D.R.Y.L. Officers hope that you, your 

members, and your family members are all well.  2020 was a very 

rough year for many and let us hope that 2021 brings us to a safer 

healthier time and brings us a little closer to being back to normal.               

With that said, after a long hiatuses from gathering for our 

Delegates Meetings due to Covid-19, and the loosening of covid 

restrictions in the state of Penna., the DRYL Officers have decided 

to hold our May Delegates Meeting at Anchor Y.C.   For those 

Delegates wanting to attend the doors of Anchor Y.C. will be open 

at 7:30PM for an 8:00PM meeting start.  Please note that NO 

FOOD will be served.  In accordance with CDC guidelines we are 

asking that masks be worn inside and social distancing still be 

followed for the safety of all attending.   

 

FYI -  

Yearbooks were to be given out at this meeting but I have been 

contacted by the printer and they will not be available on Tuesday.  

They will be in our possession by the end of the week and will be 

available and given out to those attending the Opening Days at 

W.P.B.A., W.E.B.C. and B.Y.C. this Saturday.  For those that 

cannot attend the Openings over the weekend you will have your 

books delivered to you by me or someone with the group in in the 

very near future..       

Thank you for time and for understanding our thoughts on the 

safety of our delegates and their families by not hosting meetings 

during the Covid-19 pandemic.  

Take care, be well and hope to see you all soon. 

 

Paul Jusino 

President - D.R.Y.L. 
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